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PRAYER NEEDS  ON REVERSE (page 2) 

 
Are you interested in becoming a 
partner with us for the gospel?

  
Contact Pastor Jeremy at    

pastor@newvisionfellowship.org 
or phone: 336-427-0639 to learn 

more about our New Member 
Class." 

 

  
 
 

The Reidsville Soup Kitchen Ministry 
This team shares the love of Jesus on 

the third Sunday of each month by 
providing a hot meal to an average of 
80 plus individuals. This ministry has 
been provided by NVF for the past 15 
years. Anyone can volunteer to be a 

part of this ministry. We arrive at 9 am 
and prepare the food on-site. We 

serve the meal from 10:30 am until 
noon. We are usually finished 

cleaning up and out the door by 12:15. 
If you would like to be involved in this 
ministry, please contact Randy Evans 
or Linda Berry. There is also a sign-up 

sheet on the bulletin board for each 
month. 

.  
 

The Visitation Ministry This team 
visits the sick and shut ins as needed. 

There is a signup sheet on the 
information table. See Ron Seaboldt if 

you have questions. 
 

 
Praise and Worship Ministry 

 
Please contact Lizzie Woolwine if 

Praise and Worship team. 
 

. 
 

Ministry  Electronic Check 
in is located in the lobby.  Parents will 
pick up a name tag for the child and 
then bring them to their classroom.  
The parent pick-up tag has a number 
that will be displayed on the screen if 
your child needs you during the 
service. If you would like to be 

please see Barbara Edwards, Tammy 
Heath, Becky Malin, Lauren Vaden, or 
Pastor Jeremy. 
 
 

 

You can reach Pastor Jeremy at:  
 

pastor@newvisionfellowship.org
 

He always welcomes your pastoral 
care needs.  

He will respond as quickly as his 
schedule allows, and he 

appreciates your patience.   

 

 

 

 

May 20th 3pm-7:30pm 
 

 

 


